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August 8, 2019

Hello everyone!

| hope all of you are enjoying your summer! | appreciate the warm welcome | have received here
at BOCES and am looking forward to meeting with all of you at the end of August. Since my start, | have
hit the ground running and have been busy learning the ropes and becoming acclimated to protocols and
procedures. Cali and | have been working hard to sort out information needed to create schedules and
get things ready for the new school year.

I'd like to provide you some information to help you prepare for your return at the end of August.
Please take note of the following dates, events, and information:

e Wednesday, August 28: New Employee Orientation and Mentor training @ OAOC, 8:00am
o If you were hired AFTER May 1, 2019, you must attend this orientation.

e Thursday, August 29: All Itinerant Staff reports @ Morris Conference Center, SUCO,
7:55am start
o Carpooling strongly suggested, agenda attached, please bring all of your electronics
(laptops, ipads, and Chromebooks) with you for this day, light refreshments will be
served, lunch is on your own.

e Friday, August 30 and Monday, September 2: No school, Labor Day

e Tuesday, September 3: All Staff Reports @ Quality Inn — Oneonta (former Holiday Inn),
7:55am start
o Agenda available that day.

e Wednesday, September 4: Day in Districts

e Thursday, September 5: Day in Districts/First day of school (depends on the district)
o BOCES centers are open for students

Some other news to report is that Cali and | have been relocated to OAOC in Milford. My phone
extension is x2608 and Cali is x2701. You are all welcome to stop in at any time. We have also hired a
new OT, Speech provider, and School Psychologist, and are currently in the process of interviewing for

an Art position.



Again, | am excited to meet all of you at the end of August! Until then, enjoy the remainder of

your summer, and please be in touch with any questions or thoughts you may have!

Sincerely,

Kimberlea



